	Pre-K 1 Class Newsletter 
	March 9, 2020

	
Hi,
 
We will finish our unit on the Rainforest this week. The kids have enjoyed learning about all the neat animals and insects that call the Rainforest home.  

We will have Show and Share on Wednesday, March 11th.  Kids can bring in a special item or toy to show the class. Please help kids keep items in cubbies until it’s time to bring them out.  Thanks!  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Friday, March 13th  will be a pajama day! 

Thank you for taking home water bottles over spring break to clean.  


Thank you to those who brought snack this week!

--Miss Laura
	

Upcoming Dates:




· Spring Break March 16th-20th –No school

· pICTURE dAY- mARCH 25TH 

· pARENT/tEACHER coNFERENCES aPRIL 6TH-10TH AND aPRIL 13TH 

· kINDERgARETN rEGISTRATION aPRIL WEEK OF aPRIL 13TH 
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